
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT UNIT 

NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE SERVICE PROVIDERS 

LEPELLE-NKUMPI MUNICIPALITY REMINDS ALL PROSPECTIVE SERVICE PROVIDERS THE FOLLOWING: 

All Service providers must be registered on the newly implemented National Treasury Central Supplier Database (CSD). No 

service provider will be allowed to do business with Lepelle Nkumpi Municipality if not registered on the Central Supplier 

Database (CSD).  

Service providers are able to register themselves on the CSD website www.csd.gov.za. Service Providers who were previously 

registered on the Lepelle Nkumpi Municipality and also listed on CSD has been adopted automatically from CSD. All service 

providers who are registered on CSD and not appearing on our database can provide us with their CSD number so that they 

can be adopted.  

As from 1 July 2016 all organs of state must only do business with service providers who are registered on CSD. 

It is the duty of the service provider to ensure that they are registered on CSD and that they are compliant with all the 

requirements of CSD. Service providers who are not registered on CSD or who are non-compliant on CSD will not be 

requested to submit their quotations.  

Enquiries relating to this notice may be directed to the Supply Chain Management Unit (015) 633 4531/4537/4602/4538/4519. 
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